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Spring Classes at the Bell Tower Regional Community Center 

 
Registration Begins February 19, 2013 

 
(2/13/2013)  Rancho Santa Margarita, CA – Spring is almost here and an array of classes are 

being offered at the Bell Tower Regional Community Center for a great season of fun! With over 

15 new classes and programs being offered including music for toddlers, dance for children, 

driver safety for teens and exercise for adults, there is sure to be something for everyone.  

Spring registration begins on Tuesday, February 19, 2013 and can be done online at 

www.cityofrsm.org, in person at the Bell Tower Regional Community Center or by mail. 

 

To view spring class offerings please visit our website at www.cityofrsm.org  or pick up a copy of 

the Community Living Magazine at the Bell Tower Regional Community Center at 22232 El 

Paseo, RSM, 92688. For more information about the programs that are offered at the Bell 

Tower please call the community center at 949.216.9700.   
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